
2019/2020 Lanark Primary School & ELC PC Report  
 
As of 31st March 2020, we had £3649.63 in the bank. 
 
We have had 8 fundraising events this year: 

 Quiz Night 

 Summer Raffle 

 Back to School Disco 

 Lucky Numbers 

 B & M Bag Packing 

 Tea Towels 

 Gift Sale 

 Scots Night 
 
We should also have had our Bingo Night in March, but that was postponed due to 
Coronavirus. 
 
In total, we have raised £9348.63 with expenses of £3072.74, leaving a balance of £6275.89. 
 
We have donated a total of £6689.40 to the school through the following: 
 

 Classroom trips 

 School app 

 Science resource license 

 Sports equipment 

 Golden time 

 Playground equipment 

 School ties for new P1s 

 School ties and mugs for P7s 

 ELC donation 

 School donations 
 
A few items were bought for the PC and purchasing will be ongoing for the Gift Sale.  Some 
items had also already been purchased in advance for the Bingo Night. 
 
In summary, even though it was cut short, it seems to have been a successful year.  The Gift 
Sale continues to be our biggest fundraiser, making a profit of around £2500.  It is hard work 
but a great day for all of the kids and adults involved. The Back to School Disco was very 
popular, as were the Tea-Towels, though these will need to be changed next year. Scots 
Night was a great success as were Lucky Numbers and the Summer Raffle.  We will need to 
think of an alternative for the Summer Raffle and also look at rescheduling the Bingo Night.  
The Back to School Disco is another event that may be affected by Coronavirus. 
 
Thank you to Shirley, Victoria, Lynn and Claire for their help this year and also to all Mrs 
Crook and the LPS team for supporting PC events. 
 



 
 
 


